

August 30, 2017



SEP - 5 2017

Board of Selectmen Town of Sandown 320 Main Street P.O. Box 1756 Sandown, NH 03873

SELECTMEN'S OFFICE TOWN OF SANDOWN NH

Re: Channel Information

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

As part of our continuing effort to keep you informed, I wanted to share with you the following information which customers are receiving via bill message:

- Beginning 9/15/17, WBIN-TV will no longer be broadcasting "Antenna TV" or "Grit TV" programming services. Please contact WBIN-TV should you have any further questions.
- Beginning 10/31/17, Weatherscan will no longer be available.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603.334.3603.

Sincerely,

Jay Somers

Jay Somers, Sr. Manager Government Affairs